
BOARSHAW PRIMARY FAIRTRADE GROUP  

             Tuesday 21st November 2017 

 

Present: Lily, Kai, Kady, Ella, Alfie and Mrs Beehan 

Absent: Rowan, Lucy, Lilly and Emaleigh 

 We started the meeting by discussing anything the children 

had discovered since the last meeting. Ella told the group that 

she had looked on the internet and found out that Fairtrade is 

for farmers to be paid a fair amount for their food. Kady said 

that when she visited Frankie & Benny’s she found that their 

ice cream is Fairtrade. 

 We discussed about the importance of helping people in other 

countries and about how organisations like Fairtrade help 

those who need it the most.  

 Kady said that the school tuckshop bananas are not Fairtrade. 

Mrs Beehan will ask Mrs Meehan if we could include them in 

the weekly order. 

 Alfie asked where Fairtrade items are in the local shops. We 

talked about how it is often difficult to find it in the shops and 

what could be done to make it easier to locate them. Here are 

some of the suggestions: 

                 ‘Have a Fairtrade aisle’ Kai 

                 ‘A sign outside the shop or on the door to say we sell        

Fairtrade’ Kady 

The children were asked to think about what we could do for 

Fairtrade Fortnight and to bring their ideas to the next meeting. 

 

 


